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Atkins, Caelan

From: Paul Moss >
Sent: 08 March 2023 17:30
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to the Aqunid Proposals

Categories: Consultation Respone

I am emailing to lodge my objection the Aquind proposals to route power cables through Portsmouth.  
 
The proposal will have significantly detrimental effects on the city, its residents, and crucially the wildlife found in 
the nature reserves the proposal will destroy. These plane are ill-conceived and should not be allowed to go ahead.  
 
Regards,  
 
Paul Moss. Portsmouth Resident 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 




